
 

APPRECIATION LETTER 

 

To,                                                                                                           

Dr. Ganapathi Raju 

Gokaraju Rangaraju Institute of Engineering & Technology 

Telangana                                                                                                             Date: 22/09/2020 

                                                                                                                                         

This is to express heart-felt thanks and sincere appreciation to Dr. Ganapathi Raju for spreading 

awareness about Spoken Tutorial program and also organising Student training program & Faculty 

Development Program in association with the Spoken Tutorial (IT training program) at Gokaraju 

Rangaraju Institute of Engineering & Technology, Telangana on Spoken Tutorial FOSS courses 

in all the departments. 

 

You are making an outstanding contribution of using ICT based teaching and learning methodology 

for students & faculties of Telangana. Your contributions towards implementation of Spoken Tutorial 

Project are significant. Your excellent skills and courteous personality have helped tremendously in 

spreading awareness of Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay. 

 

I would like to personally thank you for contributing to extend Free & Open Source Software (FOSS) 

training program in the Institution. This work was done in association with the Spoken Tutorial 

project, IIT Bombay. As part of the National Mission on Education through ICT, funded by MHRD, 

Government of India. 

 

I am sure that we will continue to get your continued support for making India IT literate and 

spreading the project existence in Telangana and across India. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 


